
Emyr Roberts
Chief Executive

Natural Resources Wales

25 August 2015

Annwyl Emyr,

Receipt of Response to the Committee’s Annual Scrutiny Letter

Thank you for your correspondence in relation to the Committee’s letter to you of 
the 14 July as part of the process of our Annual Scrutiny of NRW. 

We have noted your response and will reply to you following further consideration 
by the Committee of your letter.

Yn gywir,

Alun Ffred Jones AM

Chair of the Environment and Sustainability Committee


